Dear Parents,

Since Frisco ISD announced the online learning option for younger students at the beginning of
the school year, it has been communicated that the program would no longer be offered once a
COVID-19 vaccine became widely available for students between the ages of 5 and 11.

With the recent approval of the COVID-19 vaccine for children ages 5-11, starting January 4,
2022, all Frisco ISD students will be required to attend their designated Frisco ISD campus for
on-campus instruction. Due to this decision, please note that there will be no option to change
learning environments or enroll in TOLS as of November 12, 2021.

Information about vaccines for adolescents can be found on the CDC website. To find a
COVID-19 vaccination location near you, visit , text your ZIP code to 438829, or
call 1-800-232-0233.

No action is needed from parents at this time unless you are looking to unenroll your student(s).
For information about unenrolling from Frisco ISD, please visit our

Parents can expect to receive communication about returning to campus and teacher assignments
from their students' campus between Thursday, December 16th and Friday, December 17th.

Frisco ISD is thankful we have been able to serve our students who have wanted
accommodations for this past semester and we thank our Frisco ISD teachers who stepped up to
help make this opportunity possible.

Sincerely,
FISD TOLS Support Team


http://vaccines.gov/
https://www.friscoisd.org/about/enrollment/student-withdrawal-process

